
Abigail Hinchliffe
Levant
LD 227
Senator Bailey, Representative Perry and members of the Legislative Health Care, 
Insurance and Financial Services Committee,
My name is Abigail Hinchliffe, I live in Levant, Maine and am writing today to ask 
that you vote against LD 227.  This bill does not protect children, in Maine or in any 
state. It would take away parental rights of the parents of Maine as well as any other 
home state of a child seeking gender transition medical care and gives it to the state. 
This is not the way to protect children. It also endangers the health and safety of 
children caught in kidnapping or trafficking situations. Furthermore, children are not 
developmentally prepared to make such life altering and permanent decisions. Please 
vote ought not to pass on LD227.


